
WATCH LIVE-STREAM SERVICES 
at PLCHUTCH.ORG

Sundays  9:15 am
Wednesdays  5:15pm & 6:45pm

__________________

WATCH HCVN Broadcasts 
Sundays   7 pm & 10 pm 

Wednesdays   5 pm
Thursdays   10 am
__________________

Sacrement, Prayer & The Word
To request prayer, a visit or communion 
from the Pastors or Elders, please call 

the Church Office at 320-587-3031

__________________

Childrens/Youth Ministry/Confirmation
Sunday School Lessons Online

plchutch.org/grow/ministry-youth/
plchutch.org/grow/ministry-kids/
plchutch.org/grow/confirmation/

__________________

Read the Bulletin
plchutch.org/resources-media/

__________________

Church Office Hours
Monday - Friday  9 am - 4 pm

Closed Saturday - Sunday
__________________

Your Offering
Mail to: 

Peace Lutheran Church
400 Franklin St SW;  Hutchinson, MN 55350

Drop off at Church:  
Monday-Friday  9 am - 4 pm

Online Giving: 
plchutch.org/give/

•   We will provide Word and Sacrament ministry 
through the electronic services and respond to requests by 
members for communion, prayer and visits from our pastors 
and elders. Please call the church office with your requests, 
320-587-3031.

•   Weekend & mid-week worship are online thru April 
10th. Please watch for updates pertaining to Easter.

•   ALL groups, meetings, Bible study are suspended 
thru APRIL 10th.

•   Children & Youth Ministry   We are following the 
school guidelines for the pandemic.  It is our goal is to give 
parents tools to support teaching faith at home. Watch for 
emails from Sandy Kephart, Becky Puckett and Stacy Miller.  
They are sending ideas for you to grow and learn together 
as a family.  Or visit plchutch.org to access Sunday School 
Lessons. Question?  Call the church office at 587-3031.

•  Confirmation Print Sermon Note forms at plchutch.org/
grow/confirmation/.  Watch for updates from Pastor Pasche.

•   Church Office Hours   M-F, 9 am - 4 pm. The doors will 
be locked on the weekends. If you need to reach a staff 
person, please leave a message and they will return your call.

•   Request prayers for yourself or others, please call 
Prayer Chain, Annette Koehler at 587-6484.

•   Offerings - Your generosity is a part of worship and 
our response to God’s love. Offerings allow us to meet our 
financial obligations to vendors, staff and allows us to find 
ways to help those in need in the midst of this crisis.  
Thank you for your generosity!      

PLC is exploring ways to serve and will continue until this 
is over.   Please keep our community in your prayers!

As you stay home to stay safe and also protect 
others, may God’s Peace be with you – 

Pastor John Pasche
320-296-9877

Peace Lutheran 
Easy Reference Guide

Thru April 10th

Stay up-to-date at 
PLCHUTCH.ORG 

Facebook/Peace Lutheran Church
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      Update 3/26/20

Peace Lutheran Church COVID-19 Plan


